
As we are all preparing for All-West, I wanted to make you aware of some changes to the 
rehearsal facilities this year.  We were notified on January 15, 2020 that the contracted space 
with the convention center would not be ready or available.  The construction does not affect 
the Cannon Center, and all performances will remain in the Cannon Center. We are very aware 
of this is not ideal and creates a lot of stress on the members of WTSBOA. We have been 
working very closely with the convention center to find other rehearsal areas. Please be patient 
and understanding as we work through this process.  As information becomes available, it will 
be posted on the WTSBOA website.  
 
Below is some information that is currently available: 
 

• Registration 
o Registration will take place in the rehearsal areas for each ensemble.  

 
• Rehearsal Areas 

o The construction affects the convention center. We still have the Cannon Center 
and the Sheraton Hotel. We are working closely with the convention center 
regarding additional rehearsal space off site.  The goal is to stay as close to the 
Cannon Center and Sheraton Hotel as possible.  
 

• Schedule 
o The schedule will remain the same, just locations will change. We are in the 

process of creating a “Vendor Schedule” so students will visit our vendors during 
their scheduled rehearsals.  
 

• Parking 
o The convention center parking garage is still under construction. Parking is 

available at the Sheraton Hotel as well as other parking areas around the 
Cannon Center.  
 

• Road Closures 
o Due to the construction, Main St. from Exchange to Jackson and Front St. 

between Jackson and Poplar will be closed. Please plan accordingly if you have 
parents that will be dropping off students.  

 
Updated information regarding rehearsal locations will be posted on the WTSBOA website as 
soon as possible.  
 


